Dear Partners,

If your students are considering studying at RWTH next summer or winter term, they should
definitely have the next Welcome Week dates in mind in order to organize their arrival in Aachen
early enough.

The next Welcome Weeks for international students will be taking place:
e from 30 March to 3 April 2020 for summer term

e from 28 September to 2 October 2020 for winter term

Further information about the Welcome Week program is available at www.rwth-
aachen.de/welcomeweek.

We are looking forward to a new exciting year and it will be a very special one for RWTH Aachen
University.

In fact, RWTH Aachen University is turning 150 years old in 2020! Here are some of the key
events with the motto “Lernen. Forschen. Machen.” planned for RWTH’s 150t jubilee:

e Exhibition from 16 May to 9 August 2020
e Festival on Saturday 20 June 2020
e Show on Saturday 10 October 2020

e Quiz (available soon)

Further information is available on RWTH Jubilee’s website.

If you have any further questions about the Welcome Week or RWTH anniversary, we would be
happy to answer them. For any questions regarding our exchange programs, kindly contact our
colleagues from the Incoming Student Services at incomings@rwth-aachen.de. We have
attached their factsheet.
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We are looking forward to welcoming your students and celebrating with them! Thank you for your
cooperation and support.

Kind regards from Aachen

RWTH Welcome Week Team



